16.08.2010

RE: ACCC/C/2009/37 - Draft findings

On behalf of the communicant I wish to express our gratitude for the possibility to comment on the draft findings in ACCC/C/2009/37.

The communicant has no comments on the substance.

The only minor comment relates to para. 3 of the draft where a “commission” is referred to. It seems the meaning is “the committee”.

Kind regards,

Andriy Andrusevych
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